
 

 

 

Independent Travel from School 
 
  Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

If you wish your child to leave the school site and walk home, or to an agreed  location, 
independently, please complete and return the form below. 

 
This can be returned as a paper copy in your child’s school bag or you can email the  details to 
admin@st-cuthberts-windermere.cumbria.sch.uk 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mrs Lucy Bone 
 
 
 

 

Pupil Permission to Travel Independently  
 

I (your name) _ give permission for my child/children 

(their name/s)     

to leave the school site independently at the end of the school day to walk home / to 
parent/carer’s car / other (please state)    

 

If this arrangement changes I will inform the school as soon as possible. 
 

 

Signed:  Date:    
 

mailto:admin@st-cuthberts-windermere.cumbria.sch.uk

